
Dear Sir, 

I write to express concern about the proposed development of Port Warrington as outlined in the Council’s 
Development Plan and its impact on Moore Nature Reserve. 

As I understand it, no account is taken in the proposals of the impact the development will have on this 
important reserve for wildlife, much of which would seem to be ‘eaten up’ by the creation of a distribution 
centre. Over recent years, Moore Nature Reserve has become an important local and regional site attracting 
frequent visitors and local and regional birdwatching groups. I believe that a development that threatens this 
amenity, without any apparent attempt to mitigate the impact on it, is unwelcome, and I would urge the Council 
to reconsider the proposal, at the very least, in order to elaborate some way of safeguarding something that if 
lost now, will be impossible to recover in the future. 

Regards, 




